

(Office of the Attorney General Washington, A. C.

January 21, 1963

Mr. William H. Browder
Assistant Chief
United States Border Patrol
Immigration & Naturalization Service
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Browder:

The recent return of the Cuban prisoners to their families has been a source of satisfaction to us all. Mr. Oberdorfer has told me of the extensive time and labors you devoted so willingly to this project in the midst of the busy holiday season. The records you so carefully maintained played an important part in keeping other members of the team abreast of the situation. Please accept my personal thanks and congratulations for your fine effort.

With best wishes for the New Year!

Sincerely,

Attorney General

May Thick & your phone